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SECRETARY OF THE ARMY
WASHINGTON

16 May 1977

Dear Hector:

Thanks for sending me the book, Among the
Valiant. While I have not yet had an opportunity
to read it, I hope to do so in the near future.

With warm regards.

Sincerely,

4
Clifford L. Alexander, Jr.

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
American GI Forum of the U.S.
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405


